
Subject: FW: Mountain View Park and Access to Fromme
Date: Fri, 27 Feb 2004 07:00:54 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: <Mathew_jones@hsbc.ca>, <rzanatta@telus.net>, <clsacre@sacre-davey.com>, <danger@flowriders.com>,

<fredjorgensen@telus.net>, <fewhite@telus.net>, <kwm@yewstreet.com>, <mecraver@shaw.ca>,
<ddiplock@keystoneenvironemnt.com>, <bader@alumni.sfu.ca>, <props@axion.net>, <allfourreids@shaw.ca>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>,
"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>,
<cagebc@yahoo.com>

 
-----Original Message-----
From: Ernie Crist 
Sent: February 26, 2004 6:31 PM
To: 'Dangerous Dan'; Richard Walton; Alan Nixon; Lisa Muri; Maureen McKeon Holmes; Janice
Harris; Mayor Bell
Cc: Sharon Bader
Subject: RE: Mountain View Park and Access to Fromme

Dear dangerous Dan:
 
I have the exact ticket for you. I have proposed that we all work together and find a
suitable place to accommodate  the Mountain Bikers in the North Vancouver hinterland
where bikers activities will not interfere with  other interests and where they can do
their thing without being harassed by anyone and in an area not only big enough but also
unique and safe.  
 
I have made a  motion to that effect and if you support  it we can all kick in and solve
the problem. The problem is that Mountain Biking is a specialized sport and at present
interferes with local residents. It is the right sport at the wrong place if you get my
meaning. It is not suitable for this area and creates endless conflicts. This is
especially so in light of the rapid growth of this sport which needs a lot of elbow room.
 
But if you and your friends are willing to come on board we can create a Mountain Bikers
paradise right in our own backyard one we can all be proud of without upsetting the
natives in a manner of speaking.
 
If you are willing to do this then please tell the Mayor and Council so. The motion will
come before Council this coming Monday and all your colleagues know already. However, it
is  important that they come before  Council with a constructive attitude  rather than
let's kill Councillor Crist's proposal.
 
I am looking forward to your response .
 
The best of luck. We all want to help and create a permanent solution.
 
Yours truly,
 
Ernie Crist, Councillor, 
 
District of North Vancouver, 

-----Original Message-----
From: Dangerous Dan [ mailto:danger@flowriders.com ]
Sent: February 26, 2004 4:37 PM
To: Ernie Crist; Richard Walton; Alan Nixon; Lisa Muri; Maureen McKeon Holmes; Janice
Harris; Mayor Bell
Cc: Sharon Bader
Subject: re: Mountain View Park and Access to Fromme

Dear Mayor and Council of North Vancouver District,
 
I have written this letter in regards to the issue(s) of Mountain View Park, access to
Mt.  Fromme, and Mountain Biking in general.  Thank you very much for taking the time to
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read and consider my point(s) of view.
 
------------------------
Dangerous Dan Cowan
President, Flowriders Productions Inc.
tel 604.983.FLOW (3569)
cel 604.831.5531
Mailing address:
RR#1 F-4
Bowen Island, BC, CANADA
V0N 1G0
www.flowriders.com
-------------------------
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